
 

 

Managing Editor’s Note 

It is with immense pride and satisfaction that we present to you 

the inaugural issue of the HILSR Law Review. This publication 

represents the culmination of months of rigorous academic effort, 

thoughtful curation and collaborative dedication. As editors, our 

objective has been to create a platform that not only showcases 

high-quality legal scholarship but also encourages critical 

discourse on contemporary issues in law and jurisprudence. 

    In this issue, readers will find a diverse range of articles, book 

review and legal essays that engage with both traditional and 

emerging areas of law. Each contribution has been carefully 

selected through a double-blind peer-review process, ensuring 

academic integrity and scholarly merit. The thematic breadth of the 

articles reflects the dynamic nature of legal study today—spanning 

doctrinal analysis, socio-legal inquiry and interdisciplinary 

perspectives. 

      We are deeply grateful to all our contributors, reviewers and 

the editorial team for their unwavering commitment throughout 

this process. It is our hope that the HILSR Law Review will not only 

enrich academic discourse but also inspire meaningful 

engagement and future research among students, academicians, 

and legal practitioners alike. We look forward to building on this 

foundation and continuing to serve as a vibrant forum for legal 

thought and scholarship. 

      As we embark on this journey, we remain committed to 

amplifying diverse voices and perspectives that challenge 

conventional thinking and push the boundaries of legal 

understanding. With each forthcoming issue, we aspire to evolve 

and adapt to the changing contours of the legal landscape, 

ensuring that the HILSR Law Review remains both relevant and 

forward-looking. 

 

Dr. Abhishek Gupta 

Managing Editor, HILSR Law Review 


